
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

JEWELRY MISSION BAZAAR 
 

Now is the time to start looking through your gently used jewelry and 

consider DONATING those pieces you no longer want!!  Our Jewelry   

Bazaar has been rescheduled for Saturday and Sunday, February 

22nd and 23rd from 12n—2 p.m.  The cost of each item will be from 

$1.00 to $3.00.  Your donations and purchases will help support the 

Benevolence Fund, helping those locally who are in desperate need of 

electricity, food, or a place to stay.  
 

To allow time to price and separate the jewelry, please give your      

donations to either Janie Conkling or Gloria Breeden as soon as      

possible. This is your chance to update your look for the new year or 

better yet, why not consider making someone feel happy and blessed 

by giving them a gift?    Thank you…..Janie & Gloria 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CYM DINNERS 
 

Each Wednesday night we prepare dinner for the Children's and Youth 

Ministry.  We need volunteers/Sunday School Classes to help provide 

a meal on March 18th.  Please contact Donna Goude or Paige Belvin if 

you are able to help. 

 
OLDER CHILDREN’S CHURCH LEADER NEEDED 

 

We are still in need of someone to teach our Older Children’s Church 

during the 11:00 am service.  We need someone to teach the            

following Sunday’s during the 2020 year:  March 22  & November 22.  

If you are interested in serving, please contact Paige Belvin. 

 

SENIORS’ MORNING OUT 

 

In Alice Deal’s absence, the Seniors’ Morning Out group will be       

cancelled. 

 

BUILDING AND GROUNDS 

 

If you have any ideas to improve church operations or notice any    

safety or security issues relating to Building and Grounds, please fill 

out a suggestion form (on the shelf, in the Narthex) and give it to any 

member of the Building and Grounds Committee (Ted Fisher, Al West, 

Buddy Hogge, Doug Blaylock, Wesley Bullis, Steven Moret,               

Tom McElfresh, or Mike Crawford).  

 
 

VALENTINE BANQUET 
 

WMU invites all ladies to bring your sweetheart or friend and join 

us for our annual Valentine Banquet. It will be held on Saturday, 

February 15 at 6:00 PM.  
 

Good food, good music and fellowship will be enjoyed by all!!  If you 

plan on attending, please sign up on the sheet located on the WMU 

table in the  Narthex. Hope to see you there!! 

 

THANK YOU FROM WMU 

 

We collected 226 cans of soup for the Salvation Army.  The Minnie 

Rowe class won the contest.  They will get their prize on Sunday, 

February 16. 

 
WOMEN’S RETREAT 

March 7, 2020 
Gloucester Point Baptist Church 

Time: 8:00 – 3:30 
 

Speaker: Rev. Sandy McElfresh 
 

When you look in the mirror who do you see?  
Do you see yourself as fearfully and wonderfully made? 

 
Ladies, lets get together and be led in God’s word 

through a time of      
Reflection, Music, Worship, Bible study,  

Fellowship, and Fun! 
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